State Municipal Ethics Task Force

Hartford, CT

Dear Friends:

In 1973 I began my personal commitment To servihg Town goverhment,
always as a volunteer, when I became a member of the Wilton Board of
Education. Since that time I have served on the Wilton Board of Selectmen
for eleven (11) years, and T will soon enter my tenth year on the Wilton Social

Services Commission --- at age 79.

I am nonetheless a very private person. If the state or municipality had
required financial disciosure at any stage, I would simply have declined the
opportunity to serve. I choose not to tell the world what financial resources I
have - and do not have.

Please do not recommend the imposition of mandatory financial disclosure
on Connecticut's 169 towns and cities. The potential damage and loss far

outweigh any theoretical benefit.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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